TEARFUND SOUTH SUDAN PROGRAM

INVITATION TO BID

Project: Provision of Consultancy Services in Pochalla Greater Pibor Administrative Area

Tender Reference Number: TF-SS-2023 -8025-Pochalla —Provision of
Consultancy Services.

Notice to: All potential Consultants with reputable past experience based in the Republic of
South Sudan.

Nature of work: Baseline study for the BMZ Project in Pochalla Greater Pibor Adminstrative
Area of South Sudan.

Nature of notice: Tearfund South Sudan is currently seeking for a suitable qualified
/experienced Companies or individual within South Sudan that deals in provision of
Consultancy services and wish to bid for similar service. If you are interested in participating
in this tender, please send a request to Kiden.betty@tearfund.org in the logistics department
indicating the tender reference number, Company Name, Contact person and email address.

Bid document; Tender documents will be send by email to all interested bidders from 10™ to
20" January 2023. You can only request to participate in the bidding during the working hours
(8:30 am -4:30 pm) South Sudan local time.

Applications & Submission of Bid: Bid documents can be submitted by hard copy to
Tearfund Office in Juba Hai-Jerusalem. The Tender Reference Number must be clearly
indicated on the Envelope.

Closing date: The closing date for submission of completed bid documents is on 20% January
2023 at 5:00pm Local time. Bid submitted after the closure time shall be rejected.

Further information: Bidders can consult Tearfund for further details on address
repa.joshua@tearfund.org or Kiden.betty(@tearfund.org. 0924315757/ 0924778067.




